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The Honorable Mike Thompson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 144-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Thompson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 431 by Senator Blasi, et al. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 431 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 431 would require the Capitol Preservation Committee to approve plans to place a 

permanent memorial honoring the life of Emil Joseph Kapaun.  The Secretary of Administration 

would be authorized to receive moneys from any grants, gifts, contributions, or bequests made for 

the purpose of financing the creation and construction of the memorial.  The bill would establish 

the Emil Joseph Kapaun Memorial Fund to deposit and expend such funds.  No public funds could 

be expended for the purpose of financing the creation or construction of the memorial.  

 

 Legislative Administrative Services indicates enactment of the bill would not have a fiscal 

effect on the operations of the Legislature.  The Department of Administration indicates enactment 

of the bill would not have a fiscal effect on the agency.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Tamara Emery, Department of Administration 

 Tom Day, Legislative Services  


